
 

  

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 10, 2015 

 

State is seeking coaches to assist under-performing schools 

 

JUNEAU -- The Alaska Department of Education & Early Development is seeking 

proposals from experienced Alaskan educators and administrators to share their expertise 

as State System of Support school improvement coaches.  

 

As contractors of the department, the coaches work to assist under-performing schools 

improve instruction and student performance. The ideal coach must have Alaskan 

teaching or administrative experience and knowledge of current research and best 

practices in curriculum, assessment, instruction, supportive learning environment, 

professional development, and leadership.  

 

The state is looking to fill three vacancies in its State System of Support coaching 

program prior to its first meeting in August. More information can be obtained by 

contacting procurement officer Rob Roys at robert.roys@alaska.gov. 

 

The deadline for receipt of proposals is July 23, 2015, at 4:00 p.m.  The request for 

proposals is accessed at: 

https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=177464 
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